From: Sandy Bennett

To: stuartlevitan@sbcalobal.net

Cc: Weier, Anita; Scanlon, Amy

Subject: State Street Block 100

Date: Sunday, February 26, 2012 6:45:42 PM

Dear Mr. Levitan:

| want to urge the Commission to vote to preserve intact the buildings in the 100 block of State
Street. | believe it is a city's historic buildings that make that city unique. Also, when | look at an
historic building and when | walk through its doors | am reminded of those who came before...in whose
footsteps | am walking, regardless of whether they were common folks or the city's "movers and
shakers". The Frautschi's should be encouraged to do rehabilitation and renovation, not demolition and
"facadectomies".

Thank you,

Sandy Bennett

4210 Brown Lane

Madison, WI


mailto:bennettsand@yahoo.com
mailto:stuartlevitan@sbcglobal.net
mailto:district18@cityofmadison.com
mailto:AScanlon@cityofmadison.com

